
Youth Career Expo 
April 13th 2022 

8:30 – 11:00 am 

Kilburn Mill 

127 W Rodney French Blvd,  

New Bedford, MA 02744 
 

On April 13th the MassHire Greater New Bedford Workforce Board’s Youth Team will host the very first 

Youth Career Expo at the Kilburn Mill from 8:30 am to 11:00 am.  The Youth Department at the Greater 

New Bedford Workforce Board is excited to be hosting our very first Youth Career Expo at the Kilburn 

Mill April 13th, 2022! We are inviting local businesses from every industry to join us in engaging 

hundreds of the SouthCoast’s high school students who are prepared to enter the workforce! 

This is a great opportunity to engage talented candidates for your business while exposing students to 

different career pathways and job opportunities.  For more information or to register for the event click 

the link below or contact Deven Q. Robitaille at deven@mhgnb.com.  I have also attached the registration 

contract and more information to this e-mail.  This event is free to attend! 

Kilburn Mill is a very large and spacious venue which allows for social distancing. all COIVD-19 

protocols will be followed to ensure everyone is safe and healthy.  Set up will begin at 7:30 am the day of 

the event and we kindly ask that you are you display is completed and in place before the students arrive 

at 8:30 am. 

 

Organizations Name: _____________________________________________________ 

 

Point of Contact: ________________________________________________________ 

 

Email and Phone Number: ________________________________________________ 

 

Number of Representatives Attending from your Organization: ____________________ 

 

Do you need a table?  YES     NO 

**(6ft rectangle banquet table) 

 

Do you need a table cloth?  YES    NO   

 

By signing here, you agree to and will inform all the representatives attending from your organization to 

follow all COVID-19 protocols for the duration of the Career Expo.  

_________________________________          Date: __________________________ 

  

Sincerely,  

 

Deven Q. Robitaille  

Youth Program Co-Director 

MassHire Greater New Bedford Workforce Board 

mailto:deven@mhgnb.com

